
DRYBROOK & DISTRICT LADIES CHOIR 

NEWSLETTER SPRING 2019 

DIARY DATES:       

2019 

SAT  2nd MARCH  7pm   Cinderford Methodist Church Concert with Forest Singers for AGE CONCERN 

SAT  6th APRIL  7pm   Parkend Church Concert with FOD MVC in memory of Keith Gwynne 

SAT 13th APRIL 11am SRING FAYRE in the Bandroom 

SAT 11th MAY   7pm Holy Trinity Drybrook: BURSARY CONCERT with Lydbrook Training Band 

SAT 15th JUNE  3-4pm Bishopswood Village Hall Herefordshire Trefoil Guild Celebration  

A WEDS in SEPT AGM 

SAT 5th OCTOBER   7pm Venue TBC  2nd Bursary Concert with Lydney Training Band 

W/E 1st 2nd NOVEMBER Choir TOUR to Carmarthen  

 

REPORTS AND REVIEWS 

Dean Neurological Centre Longford: What a privilege to sing at this wonderful establishment for the 

residents, the staff and for the families.  A special thanks to Sheila’s family for providing us with fabulous 

refreshments and Mary’s husband for the bus. 

 

Dear Girls, 

According to the birds and blossoms, spring has already sprung.  What a joy to experience a taste of 

summer in February.  Bring it on and let’s have more of this warm sunshine! 

 

There have been a few members with illnesses lately and we send good wishes for a speedy recovery to all 

those who have spent too much time in the surgeries, hospitals and on their sofas lately.  I won’t include 

names as I will be sure to leave someone out, but you know who you are.  We do, though, send special 

wishes to our president Marg James who was definitely not feeling well last month.  Get well soon - all of 

you - we need your voices! 

 

Plans for the tour in November to Carmarthen go on apace.  Chris and Allison are in touch with Carmarthen 

MVC who have booked a concert for Sat 1st November.  Chris is hoping to organise a trip to a special 

Garden on Sunday 2nd November on our way home.   I believe there is still one double room available in 

the hotel, so if there is anyone who would like to join us on tour, please contact Chris Fisher who has all the 

details.  

 

Josie Smith has been in touch about Theatre trips available through Grindles Tours. They are both matinee 

performances and details are available on choir nights or ring Grindles Tel No; 01594/822110 

The Lion King at Bristol Hippodrome on Wednesday 11th September 2019 (No prices yet) 

The King and I at Cardiff millennium Centre on Saturday 11th January 2020 Rear Circle £59.50pp 

 

Happy Spring time! 

Treble Clef 


